
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Kawasaki Water Business Network (KaWaBiz NET), we invited Mr. Sugawara, 
Director for Safe Drinking-water of JAPAN INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION OF 
WELFARE SERVICES, who has been dispatched to Indonesia as a long-term specialist 
in the water supply field from this year, to the “KaWaBiz NET PPP Information 
Exchange Meeting Relating to Indonesian Water Supply” which we held in the No. 4 
conference room at the Kawasaki Industrial Promotion Hall on April 22, 2014 (Tue).

At this seminar, attended by 14 persons in total including 8 members of KaWaBiz Net 
as well as members of the JICA Global Environment Department, there was an exposi-
tion presented on the situation of water supply operations in Indonesia and Indonesia’s 
mission, after which we held an exchange of ideas with the members.
At KaWaBiz NET, we will make use of this opportunity to continue providing informa-
tion to members who have an interest in Indonesia’s water supply operations and 
private-public joint projects in the future.

KaWaBiz NET held a PPP information exchange meeting relating to
Indonesian water supply.

Presentation on Indonesia’s water supply operations by Mr. Suga-
wara, Director for Safe Drinking-water of JAPAN INTERNA-
TIONAL CORPORATION OF WELFARE SERVICES

 
Kawasaki Water Business Network Managemet Office 

 International Project Promotion Unit, Administrative   Planning 
Section, Waterworks Bureau, City of Kawasaki 
Person in charge : Yamanashi, Okamura 
TEL: +81-44-200-3739     FAX: +81-44-200-3982 
E-mail: 80keikan@city.kawasaki.jp 


